
 

 
 

 
Historic Preservation Commission 

7:30 p.m. – November 21, 2012 
City Council Chambers 

809 Center Street 
 
 

 
 

The Historic Preservation Commission 
meeting scheduled for  

 
November 21, 2012  

is 

CANCELLED 
due to Lack of Business 

 
The next Historic Preservation Commission meeting will take 
place on December 19, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers. 
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Posting Certification 
 

 
 
State of California ) 
    )  ss. 
County of Santa Cruz ) 
 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of Santa 

Cruz in the Planning Department; and that I posted a copy of the attached  

Historic Preservation Commission Cancellation Notice on the bulletin boards at 

the Planning Department and Council Chambers. 

 

Linda Miranda, Admin II  Date: November 16, 2012  
Name & title 
City of Santa Cruz 
Dept. of Planning and Community Development 
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